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19 September 2017

Dear Families,
UNIFORM AND DRESS CODE

We are delighted with our new school uniform and are very proud of the girls who look
exceptionally, smart and ready for learning in their new clothes. Thank you to all of the St
Martin’s families for supporting us in this transition and to the girls for their cooperation as
we made the change.

| wanted to clarify some points regarding our uniform and dress code so that there is no
confusion and so that we can continue to maintain our high standards.

Earrings: Only small, plain, metal studs are allowed in the ears. These must be in the lobe of
the ear and there should only be one on each side. No other piercings are allowed and
clear “spacer” earrings are not allowed in their place.

Skirts: The length of the skirt should be on or below the knee. The new style skirt’s
waist-band is designed to sit on or just below the waist and should not be pulled up high.
Your daughter may need to loosen the waist adjusters so that her skirt sits properly around
the waist and is at the right length.

Jumpers: Jumpers should never be tucked into the skirt. Please follow the washing
instructions as this will prevent the jumper becoming loose. You should was in a cool wash
(30 degrees) do not use fabric softener and wash inside out. Do not tumble dry or heat.

If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes,

Suzanne Poole

Deputy Headteacher

Headteacher Mrs Beverley Stanislaus B.Ed. NPQH

155 Tulse Hill London SW2 3UP T 020 8674 5594 F 020 8674 1379 www.stmartins.academy
St Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales
Registered Number 07984073. Registered office: 155 Tulse Hill, London SW2 3UP

WITH LOVE AND LEARNING



